

WAUSAU WEST WARRIOR HOCKEY

Dear Warrior Hockey Alumni, Families and Friends,

October 1, 2015

The leaves are starting to turn color and days are getting cooler – a true sign the 2015-2016 Wausau West Warrior Hockey season begins in just a few short weeks. The excitement is building for another great year of Warrior Hockey and a trip to Madison in March! Our players have been working hard in the off season. The coaches have been working to schedule challenging, competitive games to test this year's team!

As with every great tradition, the Warrior Hockey goals and expectations remain high this year. We have new players, coaches and a dedicated Warrior locker room at Marathon Park Ice Arena! As fans of Warrior Hockey, we are asking for your continued financial contribution to the program. This year, your direct contributions will fund new Varsity jerseys and helmets among other needed equipment updates.

Below are the different levels of support for consideration:



Two tickets to all regular season HOME games Wausau West Hockey Sweatshirt



Two tickets to all regular season HOME games Wausau West Hockey T-Shirt



Two tickets to all regular season HOME games



*All levels will be listed in the hockey program.

With sincerest appreciation of your contribution,

The Wausau West Hockey Booster Club



WAUSAU WEST WARRIOR HOCKEY

2015-2016 Blueliner Form

Name:	
Address:	
Email:	
Blueliner L	evels:
O Hat Trie	ck \$200: Sweatshirt Size
o Goal Le	evel \$150: T-Shirt Size
o Assist	Level \$75
○ Friend	of Hockey \$25

Please return form and check payable to Wausau West Hockey Booster Club by *October 31, 2015* to:

Pam Zahn – Wausau West Hockey Booster Club 4905 Falcon Drive, Wausau, WI 54401

Find us at: www.wausauwesthockey.com